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http://pbfieros.tripod.com
Hey Fiero Maniacs:

Did you enjoy yourself at our “Fiero Picnic”??? Or did you miss it? Attached is a flyer with some pictures. More pictures can be viewed on our website: http://pbfieros.tripod.com Thank you to everyone whom attended. I hope you had a great time in the perfect weather. Many thanks for your club support and participation.
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS JOINING PALM BEACH FIEROS:
Lous Benz of Delray Beach, Paul Vaughn  of West Palm Beach, Danny Patton of Lake Worth and Kevyn Wagner of Palm Beach Gardens. We’re glad to have you aboard. Let’s cherish our Fieros together.
Attached is a Club Membership Application Form with order form. All Club members (old and new):  please fill out this form completely to update our club’s records. Anyone interested in ordering a club T-shirt, stock-shirt or vinyl decal of our club’s logo and/or our upcoming NEW website address: www.palmbeachfieros.com decal for your rear window, please fill in the order form completely and mail it back to the return address. If you wish to get your order filled by Daytona Fiero Weekend, you need to mail your order form no later than March 10th to insure timely delivery. Your merchandise will be available to you at Daytona or at the next meeting in April (if you are not attending the Daytona Show). On the back page of the Application Form is Nomination for Election form. If you feel up to nominating others or even yourself please fill this form out. We need more volunteers to run this club and we certainly need new election of directors and officers. 

Also, attached to this Newsletter, please find a copy of an article about “Palm Beach Fieros –Club” submitted by your highness (ME) to Hurricane Chapter of Pontiac/Oakland Club International. This 2 page article was published in the January/February 2002 issue of Hurricane Chapter Newsletter. Thanks to Marvin Diaz for great job on the editing. Much thanks to POCI-Hurricane Chapter for their support of our Fiero club.

Our next meeting is combined with Daytona Fiero Weekend 2002 in Daytona Beach. On Friday, March 22nd there will be 2 convoys leaving for Daytona; first one meets at 8am for breakfast at IHOP - 45th St. / east of I95.
To accommodate all others coming from down south area, second convoy will meet at NOON, leaving at 12:15.
Everyone who wants to drive together with other Fieros please be ON TIME. See you all there.

Your input is needed for our next Newsletter. Please drop me an email: brygidat@yahoo.com
Any Fiero facts, any Fiero classifieds –for sale or looking to buy, points of interest, Fiero advise, pictures, Fiero maintenance write-up, member profiles or any other interesting articles you would like to see in our newsletters.
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Ciao,

BRYGIDA T.

GOOD LUCK AT DAYTONA FLORIDA FIERO WEEKEND SHOW!


Check out the website: http://floridafieros.org/daytona2002/
*PLEASE SEE CORRECTION ON CAR CLASSES AT THE SHOW


on the flyer attached.

http://pbfieros.tripod.com






